
I automatically schedule the audio recording of all recitals and concerts presented 
by the School of Music each semester in Russell Hall or the GBPAC.  In addition, all 
School of Music concerts presented in Bengtson Auditorium, Davis Hall or the Great 
Hall are live streamed. 

If your recital date or time has been changed from the original schedule, it might be 
good to see if I was informed about the change. You may check with me beforehand 
to find out who is assigned to record your recital.   

If you need audio services other than an audio recording of your recital, be sure to 
notify me well in advance of the recital.  

Thanks,  

Tom Barry  

tom.barry@uni.edu 

Russell 109 

319 273 6366 
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